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Grand Knight’s Message

Dear Brother Knights, Family and Friends,

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a blessed and joyous Christmas and 
New Year’s surrounded by loved ones and friends. The Morales Family 
Christmas did have some disruption due to the Buffalo blizzard which kept 
some of us apart. But we were able to gather and celebrate Christmas 
immediately after the storm. 

The month of December 2022 was a busy one for our Council. It was nice to 
support two back-to-back “Breakfast with Santa” events at St. Lawrence 
Church on 3 December, and then at St. Mark’s Church on 4 December. Thank 
you to our council members and families who served as workers, and special 
thanks to Activities Chairman Ralph Dinitto for leading and organizing these 
events. And for Deputy Grand Knight Rick Antelli Sr. and Rick Antelli Jr. for 
serving as Santa Claus, and for being so gracious to donate hats and gloves 
for gifts to the children. Both events were huge hits, and it was nice to hold 
these events after 2 years of COVID lockdown.

I also want to thank Ralph Dinitto and Financial Secretary Norm Morrill for 
finding and purchasing a storage trailer for our council before the end of the 
year, and during the busy holiday month. This storage trailer is a must-have 
since we will soon be losing our current storage space at St. Lawrence 
Church.

I would like to wish everyone a safe, healthy, and prosperous New Year. I look 
forward to the goodness of a new year and what we will accomplish together. 
I pray that 2023 bring you and your loved ones closer together with God and 
with each other. 

God bless,

Tony Morales
Grand Knight



January Birthdays
Dan O’Connor 1 Jan
Marty Sindon 3 Jan
Quentin Cropo 11 Jan
Gary Valentine 23 Jan
Mike Bracci 25 Jan

Happy Birthday Gentlemen!

Praying For Requested by:
Teresa Gelormini Jim Gelormini

Victoria Morales Tony Morales

McPhee Family Ken Kruger

Mary Ann Nash Dick Rizzo

Debra Gearing Mark Gardone

Caroline Hitchcock Ed Ehrmentraut

Lucas Marone Council 11374

Ivan Buck Mark Gardone

Tim Glasow Council 11374

Ed & Mary Ann 
Ehrmentraut

Council 11374

Ray Parsons Mark Gardone

Peter Sahmel 11374

Kevin Spears Tony Morales

Tony Coccia Mark Gardone

Oswald Family Bob Oswald

Cecil Mazzatti Dick Mazzatti

Mary Christine Dick Mazzatti

Henry Maldonado 11374

The Good of the Order

Prayer for Good of the Order

Lord, look upon our loved ones with eyes of 
mercy, may your healing hand rest upon them, 
may your life-giving powers flow into every cell 
of their bodies and into the depths of their souls, 
cleansing, purifying and restoring them to 
wholeness andௗstrengthௗfor service in your 
Kingdom. Together, we ask this for them 
[according to Your will] through Christ our 
Lord. Amen.

Bi-Weekly Breakfast Meetings
Held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each 

month at 8:15 AM.
NEW LOCALE: Hilton Family Restaurant

KofC Insurance Advisor
Stephen Marone
(585) 330-1683
Stephen.marone@kofc.org
KofC Investment Advisor
Fred Conway
(585) 300-9176
Fred.Conway@kofc.org

Council Meeting Schedule 2022
Rosary 6:30PM; Meeting 7:00PM

17 Jan – St. Mark’s Monthly Meeting
16 Feb – St. Mark’s Monthly Meeting 


